

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP HỌC KỲ 1- MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 6
Năm học 2025 - 2026

II. BÀI TẬP

A. LANGUAGE FOCUS

Pronunciation:

Exercise 1: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|---------------------|---------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>k</u> itchen | B. <u>l</u> iving | C. <u>i</u> dea | D. <u>d</u> inner |
| 1. A. <u>t</u> alent | B. <u>l</u> antern | C. <u>f</u> ashion | D. <u>a</u> lways |
| 3. A. <u>o</u> pens | B. <u>c</u> loses | C. <u>l</u> eaves | D. <u>e</u> nds |
| 4. A. <u>h</u> erbs | B. <u>c</u> heck | C. <u>l</u> emon | D. <u>e</u> gg |
| 5. A. <u>s</u> andwich | B. <u>s</u> alad | C. <u>l</u> ater | D. <u>j</u> acket |
| 6. A. <u>m</u> agic | B. <u>a</u> cting | C. <u>f</u> antasy | D. <u>i</u> sland |
| 7. A. <u>n</u> ovel | B. <u>s</u> occer | C. <u>r</u> ole | D. <u>c</u> omic |
| 8. A. <u>i</u> dea | B. <u>r</u> epeat | C. <u>p</u> lease | D. <u>c</u> ream |
| 9. A. <u>w</u> ear | B. <u>s</u> neakers | C. <u>b</u> each | D. <u>c</u> lean |
| 10. A. <u>s</u> pider | B. <u>s</u> lim | C. <u>k</u> ind | D. <u>s</u> triped |
| 11. A. <u>f</u> unny | B. <u>l</u> azy | C. <u>f</u> riendly | D. <u>w</u> hy |
| 12. A. <u>s</u> ure | B. <u>s</u> unny | C. <u>p</u> erson | D. <u>s</u> pider |

Exercise 2: Choose the word/ phrase (A, B, C or D) that best suits the blank in each sentence.

- Would you like to see the dessert _____?
A. menu B. order C. tip D. service
- There's a _____ on TV tonight. You can see many dancers in their traditional clothes.
A. fashion show B. tug of war C. dance performance D. fireworks
- Do you have this skirt _____ a medium size?
A. with B. on C. for D. in
- I like _____ shoes by the window. Do you have _____ in black?
A. that/ it B. this/ them C. those/ them D. these/ it
- Would you like _____ bread and cheese for lunch?
A. a B. some C. any D. the
- Waiter: "What would you like for dessert?"
Customer: "_____"
A. I'd like an omelet. B. A cupcake, please.
C. I don't like coffee. D. I prefer tea.
- Customer: "Do you have this dress in white?"
Sales assistant: "_____"
A. Yes, I am. B. Yes, it is.
C. Yes, here you are. D. Yes, it's OK.
- Andy is very lazy. He never does _____ housework.
A. some B. a C. any D. lot
- _____ stories are about magic, kings and queens.
A. Fantasy B. Mystery C. Comic D. Adventure
- Why don't you sign _____ a book club?
A. in B. out C. up for D. for
- Your desk is very dirty. _____ is clean and tidy.
A. My B. Me C. Desk D. Mine

13. I enjoy doing _____ because I can make pretty things from paper.
A. outdoor activities B. arts and crafts C. acting D. in the drama club
14. I _____ go to the movies. Maybe just once or twice a year.
A. always B. rarely C. sometimes D. often
15. Daniel _____ martial arts in the evenings.
A. is often having B. often do C. often does D. often have
16. I _____ chat with people I don't know because it's dangerous.
A. never B. sometimes C. always D. usually
17. Before *Tết*, Vietnamese people decorate their houses _____ peach trees or apricot trees.
A. for B. by C. with D. on
18. My dad _____ breakfast for my family every day.
A. is cooking B. cooks C. cook D. will cook

B. Reading

Exercise 1: Read Jian's email and choose the best option (A, B, C or D) for each of the following questions.

Hi Sammy!

Thanks for your email. We're celebrating Chinese New Year at the moment. We celebrate it in the first month of spring. It's a very important festival for Chinese people. Before the celebrations, we clean our house. This is a tradition – we wipe away all the bad things. On New Year's Eve, we have a special meal with our family. We eat traditional food and watch fireworks at midnight. We also wear red clothes. Red means fire, so we believe that our red clothes help chase away bad spirits. When we wake up on New Year's Day, we always find red envelopes in our beds. There is money in them – they're presents from our parents and grandparents. We watch dragon dances, too. They're my favorite part of the festival. I love Chinese New Year, because I like all the traditions and I like being with my family.

Write to me about one of your festivals.

Take care.

Jian

1. When do Chinese people celebrate Chinese New Year?
A. At the moment B. In the first month of spring
C. In the first spring D. On New Year's Eve
2. What do people often do before the celebrations?
A. wear red clothes B. eat traditional food
C. have special meals D. clean their houses
3. What is the meaning of the color 'red'?
A. fire B. bad spirits C. New Year D. fireworks
4. On New Year's Day, Jian usually _____.
A. gets presents from friends B. wipes away bad things
C. gets red envelopes with money inside D. gives presents to her parents
5. _____ is Jian's favorite part of the festival.
A. Eating traditional food B. Getting money in red envelopes
C. Watching fireworks D. Watching dragon dances